
Success at McKee Marsh Planting Day  

DBCers turned out in full force November 6 to plant more than 100 shrubs and trees to restore the 

understory of a small woodland at McKee Marsh. More than 30 members dug holes, hauled mulch, and 

put up fencing to protect new plants from deer browsing. It felt good to see our morning’s work and 

know we’re making a difference for woodland birds who need this understory for foraging and nesting. 

The Club made a $2,000 grant to the Forest Preserve to undertake this initiative. 

Please see the joint news announcement from DuPage Birding Club and the Forest Preserve District. 

https://dupagebirding.org/forest-preserve-district-awarded-grant-to-restore-woodland-at-blackwell/  
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